
 

 

FFWPU UK: Young Adults Meet Up Held In The WWW Community 
 
Bogdan Pammer 
May 26, 2025 
 

 
 

From the 25th to the 26th of May, 22 young adults from the WWW region gathered at Stanton Fitzwarren 

for a Young Adults Meet-Up organized by Sarah and Viola. It was a joyful weekend filled with laughter, 

games, meaningful conversations, and delicious food. 

 

To help everyone feel more comfortable, we started with a fun game of Articulate as an icebreaker. 

Despite the language barrier for some of us who are not native English speakers, it was an entertaining 

and engaging way to start the day. 

 

  
 



 

 

Afterward, we enjoyed a delicious lunch prepared by our older brother Hyungesung, with support from 

EMPOWER. Following lunch, we had free time until dinner, with the option to explore the beautiful 

Stanton Park - a choice many of us took. The weather was lovely, and the peaceful atmosphere made the 

outing even more enjoyable. Many of us treated ourselves to ice cream, adding to the experience. 

 

 
 

Dinner was a BBQ feast, enjoyed by all. In the evening, the focus shifted to spiritual connection. We 

listened to inspiring testimonies from Erica and Len, who spoke about the importance of setting 

meaningful goals, using our talents to make a positive impact, and reflecting on what truly matters in our 

lives and faith. Their words prepared our hearts for the worship session that followed, where we sang a 

selection of Christian songs together. Despite the campfire already being lit outside, many stayed to 

continue the worship, showing how deeply the testimonies and songs resonated. 

 

 
 

Later by the campfire, we enjoyed warm conversations, roasted marshmallows, biscuits, and hot 

chocolate. By the end of the day, everyone felt more comfortable and connected - something truly 

beautiful to witness. 

 



 

 

On Sunday morning, Valerio gave an insightful service on the importance of having a purpose in life. He 

likened our goals to mountain peaks: while reaching them is important, the journey continues even 

afterward. His message reminded us to keep moving forward, even after accomplishments. 

 

  
 

We also heard from Yoshiko and Bogdan, who shared the history of the farm. This deepened our 

appreciation for the venue and reminded us how valuable it was to step away from daily routines to 

reconnect - with each other, with God, and with True Parents. 

 

After breakfast, those who wished to join helped Hyeongsu make kimbap as a potluck contribution for the 

Young Families Meet-Up. It was a fun and delicious activity that many enjoyed. Others used the time to 

play more games and simply enjoy each other's company. 

 

Overall, it was a beautiful and enriching experience that everyone thoroughly enjoyed. It's definitely 

something we hope to repeat to continue building connections among the youth of our region. 

 

 


